
Part of the Glasnevin Grouping of Parishes 
(Glasnevin, Iona Rd, Corpus Christi, Ballymun Rd & Ballygall) 

Sunday, 1st September 2019 – 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Email: Ballygallparish@outlook.com  

Parish Website www.ballygallparish.ie 

Parish Team Fr. Joseph Ryan Co-P.P: Ph 8573776  Fr. Harry Gaynor Co-P.P: Ph 

8342248 
 Fr. Damian McNeice PC: Ph c/o 8369291 

Parish Office: Ph 01 8369291  Office Hours: 9.00am to 1.00pm Daily 

Recently Deceased 
Please remember the family of the late Francis Maguire and Fr. Tony 

Coote. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Adoration takes place Tuesday and Friday morning 8.45 - 9.45am and 

Wednesday afternoon 2pm to 4pm. 

Associate Membership of Lourdes 

The amount raised over the summer months from Ballygall Parish to 

support the Dublin Diocesan Trip to Lourdes was €1345. Mass will be 

offered for all the Associate Members at the Grotto in Lourdes. Thank you.  

Blood Donors needed in Ballygall. 
The Irish Blood Transfusion Service Board’s mobile unit team will be at 

Scoil Chiarain, Ballygall on Wednesday 4th September from 5.00 to 8.00pm 

First Friday  
This Friday is the First Friday of September. We remember the ‘Altar list of 

the Dead’ at both 7.25 and 10am Mass.   If you know someone who is 

house bound and would like Holy Communion brought to them please 

leave in their name, address and phone number into the sacristy/office 
during the week. 

PPC Meeting - The Parish Pastoral Council meet on Wednesday at 8pm in 

Oratory. 

Teen Hope 
Teen Hope is a parish based faith outreach to teenagers. Young people 

often feel stressed and anxious. Would you agree? Teen Hope is a space 

where teens can just be themselves – a pressure free zone. It is a space 

where through fun and engaging activities you can build friendships, and 

encounter an experience of welcome, belonging and discipleship. Each 

gathering includes hospitality with music & refreshments, team building 
games, main activity & prayer.  We’d like to start this outreach in our 

grouping of parishes but we need you to volunteer. Training will be 

provided by the Youth Faith Outreach Team of the Dublin Diocese. If you 

are interested contact the parish office or email directly to 

st.pauls@dublindiocese.ie . An Information Evening will be held in St. 
Pauls, Church, Arran Quay at 7.30pm on 12th September for anyone 

interested in hearing more of what’s involved in becoming a leader. 

Child Protection Information Evening Tuesday 24th 7.30pm 
Dublin diocese requires that, every three years, all volunteers in parish 
ministry, not only are garda vetted before they begin/renew their ministry 

but are also requested to attend an information session on their  

responsibilities to the parish community. This is the minimum 

requirement. (For those working directly with children there is a separate, 

more intense, training session). Ballygall will host the first on Tuesday 24th 
September at 7.30pm. Corpus Christi will also host a similar information 

on Thursday 26th September also at 7.30pm. This is to enable all 

volunteers in the grouping to attend.  

Crosscare 
The Crosscare Annual Collection for Community, Homeless and 
Youth services takes place this weekend Sat 31st August and Sun 1st 

September and will replace the Share collection. Last year Crosscare 
accommodated almost 1,000 people in their homeless services and helped 

78 families and over 100 individuals move into their own homes. Through 

their food banks and meal services, over 175,000 meals were distributed to 

those in need and 14,000 parcels of food were delivered to families. Over 

4,000 young people were supported through Crosscare’s Youth Work 
service through voluntary youth clubs and summer projects and 400 

teenagers and their families found the help and support they needed in 

Teen Counselling Donors can also contribute on line at www.crosscare.ie  

Mass times resume as normal (for the moment!) 
Now that the summer holidays have ended mass times will be back to 

normal here in Ballygall. 10.30am mass has resumed this weekend and 

Tuesday mornings will resume on 3rd. However, with Fr Paddy Jones 

retiring in Iona Road this means that there will be a reduced mass service 

in the grouping of parishes. The representatives of the 5 PPC's met recently 
and a number of suggestions were put out for consideration by the 

different PPC's. Our own PPC meet on Wednesday and this will be high on 

our agenda. 

Mass Intentions Monday 2nd to Sunday 8th September  

Mon 7.25 Special Intention  10.00 
Deceased Members of the 

Conroy & Clinton Families. 

Tues 7.25 Special Intention  10.00 Mary Reilly.  

Wed  7.25 Josephine Ryan. 10.00 Special Intention. 

Thurs  7.25 Special Intention  10.00 Available.  

Fri 7.25 Altar List of the Dead 10.00 Altar List of the Dead.  

Sat  
10.00 Anne Carmel Duff. 

Confessions available after  
10.00am & 6.30pm Mass.  

6.30pm Noel Watkins, Patrick & Mary Ennis, John Bourne.   

Sun 
9.00 

Deceased Members 
McLean Family  

10.30 Amanda & Marie Fields 

12.00 
 Patrick Lynch, Clare & Brian Petherbridge, Nicole Brennan, 

Harry & May Connon, Michael Farrington.  
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